Anonymous Anonymous

I'm happy to see a community-led organization like Estelita's taking on this affordable housing
project and glad the state is helping to clean up the contaminated soil. I am concerned that the clean
up site is right next to the neighborhood library with children and more vulnerable adults coming
and going there. Will the air quality be affected in that area during clean up? I also hope the clean up
does not limit access to the library. In addition, that site is in a busy area of the neighborhood. I
hope project leaders avoid causing additional congestion or traffic safety issues in that area during
clean up.



